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Dear Client, 

Monte Titoli is pleased to confirm that the migration to the T+2 settlement cycle was completed 
without incident the 8th, 9th, and 10th of October. 

During the Settlement Discipline Holiday, there has been no unusual situation recorded with 
respect to fails. Moreover, the increased settlement volumes on the 8th of October have been 
efficiently managed by Monte Titoli’s system. 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact us at: 

Post Trade Sales 

E-mail: pt.sales@lseg.com 

Phone: +39.02.33636.283   
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